
November 2016 Happynings
Thanksgiving is almost
here. Make sure to let
our kitchen staff know
if we should expect
guests or if your loved
one will be gone that
day so we can plan
accordingly.
RSVP to save your spot
for our painting party
on Monday, November
7th at 6:00pm. We
will be painting this
cute snowman.  No
experience necessary!
Public is welcome, so
invite friends &
family! Cost is $35.00.
RSVP to Dana here at
the branch, by email
at saginawlec@enrichi
nghapiness.com or
phone 989-799-9600.

Enriching happiness is
always our main goal. 
In addition to the
yearly survey, many of
you have signed up for
the text/email
messages that allow us
to check in with you
more often.  Those
help us know what to
improve upon
instantly instead of
waiting for the yearly
survey.  Please make
sure to sign up and
respond when the
messages are sent.
Contact Katie if you
have any questions or
concerns.
Please make sure to
check your loved ones 
clothing/shoes/underg
arments/pjs to make
sure they are fitting
appropriately and in
good condition.

Saginaw Township

Salon Update Important Information

Our Buzz Cuts
and Beehives
salon recently
received a little
makeover of its
own.  We hope
you like it!

Our entrance to the
salon.
 

It is very important to
coordinate all medical
care through our RNC
Deanna.  Please let
her know of upcoming
appointments and pick
up a physicians form
from her to take with
you to the
appointment. To
ensure the health and
safety of our
residents, Deanna
needs to be made
aware of all orders
and prescriptions to
cordinate all care
successfully.

Our annual Christmas
Party will be on
Saturday, December
10th. We ask each
family to bring a dish
to pass. Dinner will
be at noon. Please
sign up on
perfectpotluck.com
using the last name
"Bickford" and the
password "1234". 
RSVP's to Dana will be
greatly appreciated!
We are doing a shirt
craft on Sunday, Nov.
13th. To participate,
each resident needs a
plain shirt.

November
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10:00 Morning Stretch
10:30 Pinecone Craft
1:00 Wii Games
4:00 Parachute
Exercise
6:00 Craft: Fall
Wreath

10:00 Uno Game
10:30 Sing Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Tic Tac Toe
6:00 Dice Game

10:00 Exercise DVD
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Caramel Apples
3:00 Headbanz Game
6:00 I Love Lucy

10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Lions Football
Game
4:00 Chapel
6:00 Resident Choice
Movie

10:00 Brain Boosters
10:30 Chair Dancing
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Parachute
Exercise
6:00 Board Games

10:30 Resident Council
Meeting
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Music w/Gary
Pretzer
4:00 Ladderball
6:00 Leaf Rubbing
Craft

10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Walking Group
6:00 Cards

10:30 Music w/SUGAR
Band
1:00 Resident Picture
Bookmarks
4:00 Wii Games
6:00 Poppy Craft for
Veterans Day

Veteran's Day
10:00 Patriotic Trivia
10:30 SIng Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Balloon Ball
6:00 Twister

10:00 Exercise DVD
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Hedgehog pet
craft
3:00 Scrabble
6:00 I Love Lucy

10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Shirt craft
w/Kathy Q.
4:00 Chapel
6:00 Resident Choice
Movie

10:00 Brain Boosters
10:30 Chair Dancing
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Prachute Exercise
6:00 Board Games

10:00 Word Games
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Music w/Papa
Hoots
4:00 Volleyball
6:00 Craft: Popsicle
Stick Scarecrow

10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Music w/Two for
the Road
4:00 Walking Group
6:00 Bingo (Linda)

10:00 Morning Stretch
11:00 Giant Crossword
Puzzle
1:00 Music w/Gary
Lakey
4:00 Wii Games
6:00 Board Games

10:00 Uno Game
10:30 Sing Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Word
Search/Crossword
Puzzle
6:00 Graham Cracker
Owls

10:00 Exercise DVD
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Craft:Turkey Pot
3:00 Dominoes
6:00 I Love Lucy

10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Lions Football
Game
4:00 Chapel
6:00 Resident Choice
Movie

10:00 Brain Boosters
10:30 Chair Dancing
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Parachute
Exercise
6:00 Board Games

10:00 Word Games
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Food Craft: Oreo
Turkeys
4:00 Word Search
6:00 Pinecone Craft

10:00 Chapel
11:00 Lunch Outing to
Los Quatros Amigos 
2:00 Pumpkin
Centerpieces
4:00 Walking Group
6:00 Bingo

Thanksgiving
9:00-12:00 Macy's
Thanksgivibg Parade
12:00 Thanksgiving
Dinner 
12:30 Detroit Lions
Football Game
 

10:00 Uno Game
10:30 Sing Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Memory tray
game
6:00 Board Games

10:00 Exercise DVD
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Bickford Buck
Bingo
3:00 Root Beer Floats
6:00 I Love Lucy

10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Hangman
4:00 Chapel
6:00 Resident Choice
Movie

10:00 Brain Boosters
10:30 Chair Dancing
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Parachute
Exercise
6:00 Board Games

10:00 Word Games
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Bickford Buck
Auction
4:00 Mad Libs
6:00 Cards

10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Music w/Arlyn
4:00 Walking Group
6:00 Bingo (Linda)
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10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Bingo
4:00 Walking Group
6:00 Bingo

10:00 Word Games
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Craft: Leaf Jars
4:00 Volleyball
6:00 Cards

Happy Birthday
2nd-Pauline
Howe
28th-Connie
Ortega
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